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KS1 Christmas Nativity – Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December 2024. 
 
Dear KS1 parents/carers,  
Your child will be taking part in the Key Stage One nativity. We would appreciate your support in 
sourcing an outfit for this. Year 2 children have been sent home lines which will have their part 
named on it.  We would appreciate you sourcing a costume for them and we would also appreciate 
you spending time helping them to learn their lines off by heart.  
 
We hope that by sending all lines home at the beginning of November, it has enabled families to begin 
sourcing outfits early. However, we understand it is an expensive time of year for families and so we 
have listed some suggestions below of how items of clothing you already own could be used.  

Host  Festive attire e.g. Christmas jumpers 

Angels White/ silver clothing with halo/wings 

Cockerel White/red/brown/yellow clothing with beak and/or feather/wings 

Donkey Grey clothing, donkey ears/tail 

Sheep White clothing, black bottoms and ears.  

Owl Grey/white clothing with beak and/or feathers/wings 

Camels Brown clothing (or yellow/orange), homemade ears/tail 

Dog Brown clothes with ears/tail 

 Innkeepers  Neutral coloured clothing (e.g. grey/ brown), tea towel on head 

Cat Black clothing with ears/tail 

Mouse  Grey outfit with ears/tail 

Kings/wise Men Red/purple/gold coloured clothing with crown 

Cow Black and white clothing with horns/tail 

Shepherd/Mary/Joseph Blue or brown clothing, waist coat and tea towel on head 

 
The Year 1 children have no lines to practise. They should bring a Christmas top or something plain 
red, plain white or plain green top as their attire for the Nativity please.  
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As per the weekly newsletter the performance dates will be: 
 
Tuesday 10th December 2024  –  5:00pm (please be in school by 4:30pm) 
Wednesday 11th December 2024 – 9:30am 
 
Therefore, we would appreciate costumes being brought into school week commencing Monday 2nd 
December. Please ensure these are thoroughly labelled and sent to school in a plastic bag that has 
your child’s name/class clearly marked. 
 
If your child is unable to attend either performance, please let your class teacher know. 
 
Information about tickets will be sent home in the coming weeks. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your 
child’s class teacher and we will support you where we are able to.  
 
Many thanks.  
 
Miss Starkey, Mrs Oxley, Mrs Ball and Mrs Lindop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


